The Book Club has been committed to taking the love for reading to all
students and faculty members of the College. The year opened with an
Instagram live session with Aparna Verma regarding the process of publication
of a book. In February the Club invited Aditi for an Instagram live session
surrounding various writing styles. This month also saw an author session
with Manjiri Indukar bout her book ‘It’s All in Your Head, M’ the conversation
revolved around mental health. A collaboration with Diversity Dialogue
evolved in April where our members prepared book reading videos and
performed live animated reading for young children. Another collaboration
with The Peacebuilding Project resulted in a documentary screening and
discussions about the Rohingya Crisis. April ended with a collaboration with
Project Dusty Shelves during which our members created videos answering
questions regarding books. The month of July was filled with an author session
with Nisha Susan regarding the intersectionality presented in her works. The
Club held an internal session in the month of August where the members had
discussions about a few books and a rapport was formed among the members.
An author session with Anita Nair about her work ‘Eating Wasps’ was
conducted in September which led to discussions around the impact of writing
such emotion-packed novels.



